Senor Cesar Jannello Chez Mme. Lozza 3 rue Jacques Dulud Neuilly sur Seine France

Dear Senor Jannello;

I was happy to receive your recent letter, but not so happy to learn that you will be unable to arrange your return to Argentina by way of the U.S. Unfortunately our school budget would not allow our paying your passage across the Ocean in one direction, much less two--particularly when the visit would be so short.

This is, of course, most lamentable, considering the fact

that our work is, in many respects, quite close.

I will gladly send you a copy of the English translation of your article "Textura" in the next days. And I myself should now like to ask you for a couple more copies of the original Spanish version so that I can put them in our library. I will also be happy to look for publication possibilities of this article in some responsible design journal; my immediate thought is to have it go into the Architectural Design.

Since you will stay in Paris until the end of February, you will possibly be interested to learn that Robert Le Ricolais will be in Paris at Christmas time. And who knows, perhaps he still can persuade you to visit us before you go home!

Sincerely yours.

illiam S. Huff William S. Huff, Asst. Prof. Department of Architecture Carnegie Institute of Technology Pittsburgh 13, Pennsylvania

United States of America

4 November 1962